
 

 

INFORMATION 

Alinta Sales Pty Ltd (t/a Alinta Energy) 

ELECTRICITY STANDARD FORM CONTRACT 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved an amended standard form contract for the 
supply of electricity to small use customers as submitted by Alinta Sales Pty Ltd (t/a Alinta 
Energy). 

A copy of the proposed amended standard form contract was released for public consultation 
on 25 July 2013. Public consultation closed on 16 August 2013.  No submissions were 
received. 

The Authority’s Decision and Alinta Energy’s amended standard form contract are available 
on the Authority's website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

David Leith 
A/Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Licensing, Monitoring & Customer Protection 
Ph: 08 6557 7928 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
13 September 2013 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11595/2/Decision%20-%20Alinta%20Energy%20SFC.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11596/2/Alinta%20-%20SFC.PDF

